
 
 

 

November 14, 2017 
 
 
 
IWPA Circular No. 238 of 2017 
 
 
Circular to Members who own Wind Mills in Tamil Nadu 

 
 

 
 
Dear Sir 

Sub: Harmonics for Wind Mills – Draft reply to be submitted to your SE 
 
Some of our members have received notice from the Superintending Engineers of various circles calling for 

measurement and installation of harmonics filtering mechanism within a three-month’s period. 

 

IWPA, Chennai had represented to TANGEDCO and the Hon’ble TNERC requesting for deferring the 

implementation of Harmonics in the WEGs until the measurement methodology is arrived at and intimated to the 

generators by TANGEDCO. Consequently, a Committee was formed in April 2017 at TANGEDCO which is yet to 

submit its report on a conclusive methodology on harmonics measurement. Pending receipt of communication 

from TANGEDCO, the issue is kept in abeyance. 

 

Therefore, members who have received a notice for installing harmonic filters may please send a reply as per the 

model letter given in Enclosure 1.  

 

A copy of TANGEDCO’s BP (Board Proceedings) for instituting the Committee may also be enclosed when 

sending the letter to the SE. 

 

With best wishes and regards                

Yours sincerely 
For Indian Wind Power Association 

 
 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Chairman 

Enclosure:   
1. Draft reply to Superintending Engineer 
2. Copy of CE/IC, R&D’s letter dated 29.04.2017 


